
Dear STM-STC Parents/Guardians:

We need your help! Every year our school has an opportunity to participate in federal and state
programs that benefit our students with a variety of materials and services. Some examples of
available opportunities are:

● The Maryland Textbook & Technology Funding Program
● The Nonpublic Aging School Program
● Title I, Title II, Title III, Title IV services under the Every Child Succeeds Act
● Discounted rates on high speed internet services and infrastructure through the School

and Libraries Universal Service Program or E-Rate Program

In order to determine the funding available for these programs, we must have an accurate record
of family income information. To obtain this information, we are asking each family to complete
our 2023-2024 Income Survey. Ten minutes of your time, can translate to large benefits for
our school community.

This year we have provided two ways for you to complete the income survey.

1) Online -
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScX0Gf17lUXzK7WCNudktcA-FrZbRI_6v
dD-LUnaSVmKsQPmg/viewform

2) Paper - Please complete the enclosed survey and return it to your school office

Please be assured that the information you provide is held in strict confidence. The information provided
is maintained securely by our school and the information is used ONLY for the purposes described above.

As always, thank you for your support and cooperation, we ask that you please complete the
survey by FRIDAY, September 15, 2023.

Sincerely,

Matthe Zipp

Principal St. Michael-St.Clement School
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